
Friday 5th March 2021 

Highlight from Executive Headteacher’s Desk 

World Book Day and all the masked readers. How fantastic it was to see how crea-

tive the staff were in their masked reader challenge. Some people were as Mrs 

Ribbands put it ' super easy to guess!' I loved the range of stories read and the dif-

ferent voices people used. We had a fun assembly trying to all guess who everyone 

was. Another highlight has been to see how excited everyone is to have our school 

full next week. There has been lots of preparation; cleaning, sorting of resources, 

revamping different areas. The snack tables are up and ready to go. We recognise 

that some of you might be used to snacking throughout the day when you are at 

home. I know I head to the kettle and the fruit bowl a lot. So thanks to Lyn at L&G 

Estates for donating snack bars for you to munch on. We have cereal and fruit 

ready to go. The butterflies are beginning to fly in the trees to welcome you and the 

hand sanitiser units are all filled up ready for regular washing of hands.  

See you all on Monday.  

REMEMBER 

 

Your hearts and  

butterflies on  

Monday  

 

March 19th Red Nose Day - 

details out soon.   

 

 

“The more that you read, the more things 

you will know. The more 

that you learn, the more 

places you'll go.'  

Safeguarding corner 

Warwickshire School Health and Wellbeing Service newsletter 

is packed with: 

 Resources for making healthy lifestyle choices.  

 ‘Family fun’ wellbeing activities.  

 Public health campaign materials for National Eating Disor-

der Awareness Week, No Smoking Day, Stop CSE Aware-

ness Day, World Sleep Day and World Oral Health Day.  

 Information about the Change Makers healthy lifestyles 

services available.  

 Support with emotions about the return to school, as well 

as general support available for mental health.  

 COVID-19 latest info.  

 How to access support from school nursing.  

Click on this link for all the information: 

http://www.compass-uk.org/wshwbs-newsletter-march-2021/  

Spotlight on World Book Day 

We had a fantastic day celebrating World Book on Thursday. 

We were thrilled to see so many fabulous outfits from children 

in school and at home. We all became detectives by unmask-

ing our Masked Readers. Please have a look at our amazing 

teachers reading a selection of stories and poems with some 

rather unique masks. 

https://sway.office.com/2FN9efP2DBgZTxj5?ref=email 

 


